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Mr. Chair, Distinguished Delegates, 

 

I am pleased to introduce, on behalf of the United Nations System Chief Executives Board 

for Coordination (CEB), the note of the Secretary-General conveying his comments and those of 

CEB members on the report of the Joint Inspection Unit “Enterprise risk management: approaches 

and uses in United Nations system organizations” as contained in A/75/718/Add.1. 

 

Organizations of the United Nations system welcomed the relevance of the report to their 

Enterprise Risk Management (ERM) processes and supported the report’s findings, reaffirming 

their commitment to the existing reporting mechanisms for the implementation of JIU report 

recommendations.  

 

Organizations noted that the JIU’s ERM benchmarks correlate to a dimension of the High 

Level Committee on Management Reference Maturity Model (RMM) for Risk Management, 

which provides organizations a roadmap for maturing ERM, as articulated in their response to 

Recommendation 2. 
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On behalf of the organizations of the UN system, I would like to thank the JIU for this 

useful review.  

Thank you. 


